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Neighborhood Public Service Announcements 
 

Show your Team Pride @ the Fall Neighborhood Party 
Come join us Saturday September 27 from 5:00pm-8:00pm in the commons for a Fall 
Tailgate Party! We will have food, games, a fire pit for s’mores and more! This will be 

a great opportunity to meet your neighbors before the winter!  
Have a game to bring or want to help with setup? Email Stephanie at 

smwaters529@hotmail.com by September 20th.  

Our Entrance Marker lights are getting old, and the north transformer and fixture are 
both in disrepair.  We have them working for now, but are looking for quotes to 

either repair or replace the lights.  If you, or someone you know, is a licensed 
electrician and interested in doing the work then please contact Bob at 

bhare@aceweb.com for more details. 
 

Trailer Parking PSA 

Did you know that our Deed Restrictions prohibit keeping campers and trailers on our 
property?  Under the Deed Restrictions, Part C: #14.c states: “House trailers, mobile 
homes, motor homes, campers, boats, canoes, snowmobiles, trailers of any kind or 
commercial vehicles shall not be stored or parked on any lot except within a private 

attached garage.”  The City of Rochester Hills allows trailer and RV parking on the  
street in front of your house for up to 72 hours to maintain and prepare them for  

  use, however they are not allowed to be connected to sewer, gas, water or electrical 
facilities.  The City also prohibits inhabiting them while parked.  We understand the 
efforts to maintain your equipment can be time consuming and laborious, and hope 

you will respect your friends and neighbors by abiding by our rules and the City 
Ordinance.   

Are you New to the Neighborhood? 

Please help us keep our information up 

to date! Send any name or address 

changes to 

president@rochesterglens.org  

If you are moving and will need proof of 
dues payments, please let us know 
ASAP. Due to vacations and work it 

could take us up to 3 weeks to get your 
information 

We have created a Facebook Page for 

the Glens. Please look up ‘Rochester 

Glens Homeowners Association’ and 

‘Like’ our page. 

Our hope is to create an online space 

for our neighborhood to share 

information with each other. 

 

 

We want to thank our Vice 
President Bob Hare for fixing 

the signs at the Commons Area.    
He reconstructed and painted 

the signs after they were 
damaged during a spring storm.  

Thank you Bob for your 

dedication to the Glens! 
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Would you prefer to have your 

Rochester Glens Updates 

emailed to you? Please send your 

Name, Address and Email 

Address, subject line RGHA, to: 

president@rochesterglens.org so 

we can save postage & update 

you electronically! 
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